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5TH October 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I have the pleasure of writing to you to confirm that Mrs Warburton has been successful in 

her application and has been appointed as our new Head Teacher.  Both I and the governors 

are very pleased that Mrs Warburton will continue to develop, nurture and strive for the 

very best for both pupils, staff and indeed the wider school family of North Walkden. 

We will also be appointing a Deputy Head Teacher in due course to commence in January 

2017 but until then Mr Prior will continue to support as Acting Deputy. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Mr W Shaw 

Chair of Governors 


